
 

 

30/05/2015 
 
Matthew Cooke < > 
 
Dear Rob, 
 
I would like you to consider carefully granting the application to the neighbours of 
AIR studios for their extensive underground development. It would mean that the 
studios would not be able to operate for around 6 months or more, due to severe 
noise pollution and underground vibration. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Matthew Cooke  
 
 
 


